

2023 Nathan Lane Area Pavement Rehabilitation Project Public Meeting

The City of Plymouth plans to make improvements to streets in the Nathan Lane area in 2023. An open house was held on March 2nd to provide an opportunity for area properties to ask questions about the project, however a number of properties did not receive the meeting invite.

If you did not receive the invite, the layouts displayed at the open house and a video are available on the project website: plymouthmn.gov/nathanarea







BOLTON 111 Washington Ave S **& MENK** Suite 650 Minneapolis, MN 55401

Real People, Real Solutions.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the project with the project team, please reach out to one of the contacts below.

We apologize for this error and appreciate your understanding!

PROJECT CONTACTS

Sarah Lloyd, Project Manager Sarah.Lloyd@bolton-menk.com 612-756-3427

Mike Payne, Assistant City Engineer mpayne@plymouthmn.gov 763-509-5538